SWOSU Sayre Students Enjoying
Renovated Chemistry Lab
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Southwestern Oklahoma State University at Sayre students and employees are
enjoying a newly-renovated chemistry lab and work is underway on another major
project that will convert a classroom into an interactive video classroom.

The chemistry lab in the Alexander Building has been remodeled into a state-of-the- art
facility that will house classes in geology, biology and chemistry. Dr. Jim James, dean
of the Sayre campus, said the renovated lab will increase the kinds of experiments the
students can perform and greatly enhance their educational experiences.

Another project that will assist students is the classroom conversion to an interactive
video classroom. The ITV courses remain very popular on the Sayre campus and work
is expected to be completed sometime during the current fall semester.

Other recent improvements include automatic exterior door openers being installed on
many of the campus buildings.



